September 1, 2004

FY 2004 Closing Reminders

All invoices, receiving reports, and payment request must be received in Accounts Payable prior to Thursday, September 16th.  As stated in the memo regarding “Fiscal Year 2004 Closing Reminders”, remember the administrative complication that would result if a significant percentage of requests are submitted on the due date. Where possible, please submit requests early--in advance of the noted deadline. The sooner they are submitted the higher the likelihood that they can be expensed in fiscal year 2004.

Any particular concerns or questions need to be sent to Accounts.Payable@ttuhsc.edu .

